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PUBLIC NOTICE 

September 16, 2021 

The Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission ("IURC" or "Commission"), through its General 

Counsel's Office, will be holding a technical workshop regarding updating its Minimum 

Standard Filing Requirements ("MSFR") rule, 170 IAC 1-5, on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, 

from 1:30 to 4:00 p.m., in IURC Judicial Courtroom 222, 101 West Washington Street, 

Indianapolis. This workshop will also be streamed live via Y ouTube. The Y ouTube link for the 

workshop is posted on the Commission's website. 

Drafts of suggested MSFR amendments will be posted after the workshop. Written comments 

and feedback can be emailed to URCComments@urc.in.gov. 

Dana Kosco, Secretary of the Commission 
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